To:

Federal Communications Commission

Office of Engineering and Technology Laboratory Division
7435 Oakland Mills Rd.

Columbia MD 21046

From: Spigen Korea Co., Ltd.
Spigen HQ-A, 446, Bongeunsa-ro, Gangnam-gu, Seoul, 06153, South Korea

Regarding: Confidentiality Request regarding application for FCC 1D; 2AFKNF308W

LONG TERM CONFIDENTIALITY

Pursuant to 47 CFR Section 0.459 and 0.457 of the commission’s rules, the applicant hereby request
confidential treatment of the documents listed below, associated with the certification application

referenced above.
Schematic

Block Diagram
Operational Description

The documents above contain proprietary information not released to the public. Public disclosure of this
information may prove harmful to the business of the applicant.

Sincerely,

Print Name: Woo Sang-Hyup Titte: Team Leader
Signature:  Wge San g — H\/UF

On behalf of Company: Spigen Korea Co., Ltd.

Telephone: +82-10-9909-5102

E-mail: shwoo@spigen.com




